
 

 

Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

Memorandum 

 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

SUBJECT: REQUEST OF APPROVAL OF BOARD POLICY FDA(LOCAL)  
ADMISSIONS:  INTERDISTRICT TRANSFERS 

DATE:  September 18, 2012 

 

 

Modification to FDA(Local) is being requested to be approved in one reading as  
outlined in BF(Local). 

This policy has been updated to reflect exclusion of out-of-district tuition to 
reduce the financial impact of Chapter 41.  

 

FDA(LOCAL)  ADMISSIONS 

   INTERDISTRICT TRANSFERS 

 

   

******************** 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve this policy as presented. 
 

******************** 
 

      
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 

Hector Mendez,     H.T. Sánchez, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools    Chief of Staff 


